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PHASE 1 - 
The Heel/Port Royal, Fish Haul, and Pine Island
Contractor mobilizes in July 2025
Work begins August 2025

PHASE 2 -
Central Island, South Island, and
South Beach
Work begins November 2025 

PHASE 3 - 
Pine Island Structures
TBD in 2026 

TIMELINE:
(Subject to change)

WHY

Follow our progress with location updates, an interactive map, photos, FAQs, and more
at hiltonheadislandsc.gov/beachrenourish2025/.

STAY UP TO DATE

If you have specific comments to share or questions to ask, please reach out to us at
communications@hiltonheadislandsc.gov - we would love to hear from you!

Protects and preserves our shorelines.
Provides wide, sandy beaches for our residents
and visitors to enjoy.
Demonstrates a proactive commitment to
coastal protection. 
Upholds our responsibility to our Island,
residents, visitors and wildlife.

Continuous 24/7 activity.
Beach-compatible sand is delivered offshore to the
beach.
Offshore hydraulic dredging operations. 
Relocation of two million cubic yards.
Temporary beach access restrictions in work zones.
Daily reshaping of approximately 300 feet of shoreline.

WHAT TO EXPECT

Our beaches are among our most treasured assets. As part of our ongoing commitment to preserving this natural
resource, the Town of Hilton Head Island is undertaking the 2025-2026 Beach Renourishment Project. Our beaches
will remain open throughout the project for residents and visitors to enjoy.
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